AMHERST COUNTY PARKS, RECREATION AND
CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT
BOARD MEETING
February 8, 2016

The Amherst County Parks, Recreation and Cultural Development Board held its
monthly meeting on February 8th at 6:30PM at Monroe Community Center.

The following members were present: Chairman John Mann, Roni Tuggle, JoJo
Allcock, Christie Kreuziger and Stevie Angus. Also in attendance Sara Lu Christian,
Alan Bumgarner, Joan and Jeff Porter.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman John Mann.

JoJo made a motion to approve the agenda. Roni seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

John Mann presented a plaque of appreciation to Joan Porter for her years of
service to the Recreation Department as a senior citizens center coordinator.

Sara Lu presented the administrator's report.

The Board reviewed the revenue report, along with the monthly senior center
reports, bingo report, and community center calendars.

Alan gave a report on the revenue impact of the recreation department activities to
the county.

Tohn introduced the board to "Neighbors Helping Neighbors", a new program in
the county, similar to The Daily Bread in Lynchburg. Garry Friend, county treasurer is
the primary organizer and the group has a location in Madison Heights and is looking for
a location in the northern part of Amherst County from which to facilitate this program.

The next meeting of the ACPRCD Board will take place on Monday, March 14th,
at the Monroe Community Center at 6:30PM.

There being no further business, Stevie made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Christie seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.
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